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MALFUNCTION AT THE POWERHOUSE 
An engine malfunction in the Powerhouse last Monday evening led to a fire starting on the 
outside of the powerhouse building. RITCHIE DOURAN is to be thanked and commended 
for his work in raising the alarm and bringing the fire under control. Ritchie was 
medevacked out to Brisbane on Tuesday morning. He has been released from hospital and 
will return home on Saturday 17 July.   
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